19.

GUM TREE REMOVAL - 355 CENTAURUS ROAD

The Board considered a report seeking support for the removal of a gum tree outside 355 Centaurus
Road.

The Board resolved that the removal of the gum tree outside 355 Centaurus Road be approved and
enhancement planting be undertaken as part of the Centaurus Road upgrade.



